
 
 

Information, data and drawings embodied in this correspondence are strictly confidential and are supplied on the 
understanding that they will be held confidentially and not disclosed to third parties without the prior written consent of 
Ohmite Manufacturing Company, Inc.  

27501 Bella Vista Pkwy 
Warrenville, IL 60555 

 
10 October 2019 

 

Product Change Notice 
 
 

Type of Change:   ☐ End of Life    ☐ Material Change 

    ☐ Facility Change or Addition ☐ Process Change 

    ☐ Design Change    Other- Packaging Change 

 
 
Part Series Affected: MCS1632 

 
Effective Date: October 8th 2019 
 

Date Last Time Buy: N/A 
 
Date of Last Time Shipment: N/A 

 
Recommended Replacement: N/A 

 
The Ohmite MCS1632 Series reel packaging will change from plastic tape to paper tape. This new 
tape is more efficient and reduces cost. There will be no change to reel size, quantity per reel (5000), 

or pricing. Reels will continue to meet all applicable industry standards.  
    
Old Plastic tape: New Paper tape: 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Best Regards, 
 

Brandon Metzger 

Marketing Manager 
 
CC:  Kirk Schwiebert 

 Director of Product Development 


